
 

Government of West Bengal 

Office of the Principal 

Government General Degree College, Tehatta 
Tehatta, Nadia, Pin-741160 

E-mail: tehattagovtcollege@gmail.com 

Ph-03471 250100                                                   Web: tehattagovtcollege.ac.in 

 

Memo No. ADMN-2/TGC/2022-2023                    Date: 12.07.2022 

 

  Sub: Cancellation of tender for admission purpose -2022 

  Ref: ADMN-1/TGC/2022-2023 dated 04.07.2022 

 

As there is no sufficient no. of valid quotation from firms (with proper documentation and 

clearly mentioned rate of all items), we are directed to cancel the tender of tender for 

admission purpose -2022 (Ref. No. ADMN-1/TGC/2022-2023 dated 04.07.2022). 

 

We will recall tender for admission purpose -2022 very shortly. Please visit our college’s 

website regularly. 

 

 

  

          (Dr. Sibsankar Pal)   

           Officer-in-Charge 

        Government General Degree College at Tehatta 

                                                                                     Tehatta-741160, Nadia, West Bengal                                                                                          
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